
Ravelston Park – Representation 053 

From: J Duffy <REDACTED > 
Sent: 28 April 2022 08:43 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Support for proposal to extend Blackhall Nursery 
 
I’d like to express my support for the proposed extension to Blackhall Nursery by Blackhall 
Community Trust. I think it will provide the community with additional early care provision and also 
a much needed communal space. 
Jennifer Duffy 
REDACTED 
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